
 

 

 

It’s nearly time for the FOSI Summer Fair again. This year’s event will be held straight after 

school on the 30th of June in the main playground with lots of fun stalls, a bouncy castle 

and an ice cream van. 

 

To that end, there will be a non uniform day on the 23rd of June. In exchange for your child 

wearing their own clothes we are asking for a donation of either some chocolate or a 

decorated jar of sweets for the tombola stall. This is one of our most popular stalls and all 

donations will be gratefully received.  

 

The main thing we’re looking for though is help. If you can help with setting up the fair 

beforehand or running a stall on the day that would be great. This event can only go ahead 

with support from the school community and the more people we can have to help, the more 

stalls we can run and the more money we can raise for the school. In the couple of weeks 

running up to the event, we will be looking for help selling raffle tickets before and after 

school so even if you’re only available for that it would be great. If you’re able to help, 

please get in touch via email fosi@sholinginfantschool.org.uk, message our Facebook page 

or leave a message with the office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also, coming up in July is the school disco. We will be running 

two discos this year and both will be held on the 20th of July after 

school so make sure you save the date! There will be a disco for 

Year R and Year 1 that starts at 4pm and runs until 5.15pm and 

then Year 2 will have a leavers disco starting at 5.45pm and 

running until 7pm. The cost will be £3 per child which will include 

squash and a hot dog.  More information will be sent out including 

how to purchase tickets after the summer fair. 
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